
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Staff vs Members Football 2023 
 
On 22nd October, Roehampton Club staff played the Club Members 
in a charity football game for the Granville Lloyd trophy, in 
remembrance of the much loved and sorely missed member of the 
Food and Beverage staff.  
 

The match was refereed by CEO 
Marc Newey and was played in 
great spirit. The Members were once again victorious with a final 
score of 6-3, the staff showed a lot of determina�on throughout 
the match with a few close chances but ul�mately the Members’ 
experience and class shone through.  
 
The Members struck first with an absolute wonder goal from Luke 
Warriner. A penalty at some point was given to each team in the 

match which the Members took advantage of as staff failed to convert.  
 
All in all, the day was a huge success with the weather on our side, and it was finished off with a 
burger and a pint in the Club Café. All who took part 
have showed interest in making this a yearly or even 
twice-yearly tradi�on with the next game planned for 
April / May 2024. 
 

In total, we had 25 players take part 
between Staff and Members and 
raised £250 for the Laurie Todd 
Founda�on. Once again, a massive 
thank you to everyone who took 
part in the match & we look forward 
to a changed result next year!  


